
 
 

Office of the President 
 
 
October 20, 2015 
 
Daemen College 
Faculty, Staff, and Students 
 
Dear Faculty, Staff, and Students,  
 
For the last two years, a major priority of the college has been to completely overhaul the 
institutional website, and I am delighted to report that we have just launched a new, 
modern, and upgraded website.   
 
As you will see, the new site features large images and text, and has been designed for 
maximum navigability and bold impact. I hope you will have a chance to spend some 
time looking at the site in the next few weeks.  
 
As is the case when any new website is launched, there will be glitches and errors, and 
we will do our best to correct these flaws as soon as possible. Please direct any 
corrections to the Chief Information Office, Kelly Duran, at kduran@daemen.edu. 
 
I would like to thank the members of the Website Task Force for their hard work on this 
project: Michael Be�U�W�D�����&�D�W�K�D�O�H�H�Q���&�X�U�W�L�V�V�����%�U�L�W�D���G�¶Agostino, Darlene DiCesare, Torsten 
Doering, Kelly Duran, Denise Emer, Jon Good, Linda Koller, Lynn Matthews Samantha 
Maiarana, Angela Milkie, Michael Morgan, Doris Murphy, Dawn Reed, Samuel Rugg, 
Anne Marie Taggart, Ashley Tinkey, Danielle Weaver, Jay Wendland, Isaac Williams, 
Paula Witherell, Thomas Wojciechowski, and John Zaepfel. 
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Information Officer, Kelly Duran, for leading the College through a process that 
produced our new website.  
 
Best regards, 

 
Gary ,


